Hearing Loss and Transit Workers

Working in transit means you are constantly exposed to a noisy work environment. This can cause a
gradual process of hearing loss, called “occupational hearing loss.”

You can file a workers’ compensation claim for such hearing loss within two years AFTER you have been
removed from the noisy work environment, for example, after your retirement.

For more information, make an appointment with Local 100’s Workers Compensation Representative
Phil Caruana on Wednesdays or Thursdays.

Phil Caruana 212 873 6000 ext. 2114
646 235 0783
pcaruana@twulocal100.org



